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I strongly oppose HB3838. I am a registered nurse and have been a part of unions 

my entire career. However, in this work environment this measure is completely 

unnecessary and invasive. An adult care home is an environment for residents to feel 

as if they are at home without feeling as if they are in a hospital but getting the proper 

care they require. Imposing and requesting documents from care homes is very 

much unnecessarily invasive. We are already regulated by DHS and do not need 

extra regulation placed upon homes that are already short staffed but doing a great 

job of taking care of our residents.  


